
23/02/2021 

MISS Amelia King 
32 Queens PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 
millietheking@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I am a resident of Newport and am very concerned about this development application.

I have really enjoyed the times that Robertson Road is turned into a pedestrian arcade . 

This development does not comply with the Masterplan. 

Please reject the application and stick to the Masterplan for Newport. 

Sent: 23/02/2021 5:47:04 PM
Subject: Online Submission


